
                                                                                  

 

 

Calling all Year 1  

Rabbits and Otters families!!! 

The Year 1 children are excited 

to invite their grown-ups to join 

them in school on 

Friday 14
th

 October 

at  

2.45pm in the school hall  

for  

Storytime with Mrs Littlewood 

At Girnhill Infant school we truly treasure and 

value the power of stories and the enjoyment 

this brings to so many children. 

It is so, so important that children develop a 

love of books, stories and reading.  

So as part of our school/family partnership I 

would love our families to be a part of 

promoting and celebrating reading.  

Please do come along to spend quality time 

with your child, have fun listening to and 

joining in with the story and making life long 

memories together!! 

Please can all Year 1 parent/carers enter school through the main school gate and main school 

entrance only for this event to ensure the safety of all other children working in school. 

Thank you for your continued support!! 

 

 


